
 
 
 
Dear Parents and 3rd graders, 
 

I am so excited to get this letter out and inform you of everything in 
3rd grade! It’s going to be a fun year full of lots of learning, new friends, 
and new adventures. I can’t wait to help you grow this school 
year! School will begin Wednesday, August 27th. 

We are having a Back to School Night on Monday, August 25th from 
6:00-8:00. You can meet me, find your seat, and take a tour of the 
classroom.  
I am so excited to have you in my class and can’t wait to get to know you 
better. Welcome to team Grant! I hope you had a terrific summer!  I have 
been planning fun and interesting activities that will challenge you to 
grow both academically and socially!  I think it will be our best year yet 
and I’m happy to be a part of your 3rd grade year! We will have fun 
learning all about the wonderful things God has created. Are you looking 
forward to our science unit about the human body!? I sure am.  Here is a 
sneak peek at some other fun units: Come alive day, the 12 Apostles, 
multiplication, rocks, and we will even get to learn all about Laura Ingalls 
Wilder.  Feel free to email me with any questions! 
dgrant@rhemachristianschool.org 
 
Enjoy your last few weeks of summer! 
 

Miss Darla Grant 

 

 

mailto:dgrant@rhemachristianschool.org


 
 
I love teaching 3rd grade. It has always been my passion. I went to Carlow 

University for college. I student-taught 3rd grade at Ben Franklin Elementary and taught 
4th grade for 2 years at Jubilee Christian School. I have a good sense of humor and I 
hope you do too-someone has to pretend to laugh at my cheesy jokes!  I love to have 
fun with my students. My favorite subjects to teach are Reading, English and Bible, so 
you can expect to become a much stronger reader, follower of Jesus, and writer while in 
my class.  I love planting flowers, traveling, reading my Bible, attending worship concerts, 
and spending time with family. This summer I traveled out west to Las Vegas! I hope 
you all had some memorable experiences this summer too. I’m looking forward to 
hearing all about them! God bless you. See you very soon. Love, Miss Grant 


